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Sonja Birr

From: David Soeldner

Sent: Friday, April 24, 2015 1:22 PM

To: Al Schema - SBC; Dan Koski; Greg Minikel; Sonja Birr
Subject: RE: Calumet Road leaving town) HWY 151

Hi Sonja,

Can | trouble you to put this on the agenda for the May Pl Committee meeting? Can you notify the Likases of the
meeting and invite them? The agenda item could be:

--Discussion and possible action on ingress/egress issues at Silverridge Subdivision
Thanks,

Dave Soeldner | Alderman, District 8 | City of Manitowoc | 920-629-6444 | www.manitowoc.org

From: AL Schema [aschema@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Friday, April 24, 2015 1:13 PM

To: Sally Likas; David Soeldner; Dan Koski; Greg Minikel
Subject: Fw: Calumet Road leaving town) HWY 151

Hello Dan and Greg,

Could you guys help dig up if there may be a fix or not on the safety traffic concern the Likas's have at the entrance of
the Silver Ridge sub-division and 151. Thx for alerting us of the concern you have Sally.

Please Check out the Links Below

Wisconsin Speleological Society (WSS) i
www.wisconsincaves.org<http://www.wisconsincaves.org/>

Cherney Maribel Caves
www.maribelcaves.com<http://www.maribelcaves.com/>

WSS YouTube Channel .
Wisconsin Caves<http://www.youtube.com/user/WisconsinCaves>

Allan Schema

On Friday, April 24, 2015 10:59 AM, Sally Likas <salikas@tm.net> wrote:

- Alan Schema, We are in your #9 District in the Silver ridge sub-division. We have lived here for a few years and we have
come across a situation which is a safety concern. It is when we are traveling west out of town on Calumet which is also
HWY 151. As we turn into our road, south, onto Crossing Meadow, which is our entrance, the speed limit goes to 55 and
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Thére Is No Turn Lane and so many times ,even with our blinker on, and slowing down, people behind us have almost
run into our back end. It's happened so many times. Honestly, I';m surprised that a turn lane was not put in being this
has many homes here and i'm sure many more to come. There is a small turn lane coming FROM the west, but many of
us here go into Manitowoc and it's coming home that is dangerous. | stopped at the county highway department on

Hwy 10 and they told me it was a city issue. Thank-you so much for looking into this or where to steer me. Sally and
Ronald Likas 7223 Twin Ponds Dr. Manitowoc WI 920-323-1170




